
 

 

 
The Secretary                      23 January 2017 
The BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort         
Mumbai 400 001 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 
Unaudited Financial Results for the Quarter ended 31 December 2016 

 
In terms of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, we enclose a copy of the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the 

quarter ended 31 December 2016. This is approved at the meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the Company held on 23 January 2017. The meeting commenced at 11:15 

a.m. and concluded at 12:15 p.m. 

 

A copy of the ‘Limited Review’ Report of the Auditors of the Company in respect of the 

said Results is also enclosed. 

  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
for International Travel House Limited 

 
Janaki Aggarwal         
Company Secretary  
 

Encl: A/a 

 
 










